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January 7, 1994

By FAX; Original by mail.  

Dr. Thomas E. Murley, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Dear Dr. Murley:

I am writing to request that I be notified of the 
location and agenda for all future meetings with the New 
Authority concerning the Indian Point Unit 3 plant.  
attend such meetings as an observer.

schedule, 
York Power 
I plan to

Telephone messages can be left at (202) 332-0900 or by facsimile at 
(202) 332-0905.  

If you are unable to honor this request, please let me know.  

-Sincerely, 

Robert D. Pollard 
Nuclear Safety Engineer 
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January 25, 1994

Docket No. 50-286 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT:

James C. McKnight 
Document Management Branch 
Office of Information Resources Management 

Nicola F. Conicella, Project Manager 
Project Directorate I-I 
Division of Reactor Projects - I/II 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

PLACEMENT OF DOCUMENTS INTO PUBLIC DOCUMENT ROOM

Enclosed you will find a letter dated January 7, 1994, from Robert 

Pollard, nuclear safety engineer for the Union of Concerned Scientists to 

Dr. Thomas Murley, Director of the NRC's Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, 

in which Mr. Pollard requested to be notified of all future NRC meetings with 

the New York Power Authority concerning the Indian Point 3 plant. This letter 

was sent directly to Dr. Murley rather than the NRC's Document Control Desk, 

thus, bypassing Central Files and the Public Document Room. Please have this 

letter placed in the NRC's Central Files and Public Document Rooms under the 

Indian Point 3 Docket No. 50-286. Original signed by: 

Nicola F. Conicella, Project Manager 
Project Directorate I-I 
Division of Reactor Projects I/II 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure: 
Letter dated January 7, 1994, 
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